
Primary 1-4 Class: 

Something tells me we are in for another of our busy weeks in class! However, I can see the children are becoming 

more tired! It has been a long term and I think we are all ready for a holiday! 

Maths: 

We began the week with some problem solving! The children had to work in pairs to discover the ages of the Herne 

ŦŀƳƛƭȅΦ ²Ŝ ǳǎŜŘ ƻǳǊ ƪƴƻǿƭŜŘƎŜ ƻŦ ŘƻǳōƭƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ƘŀƭǾƛƴƎ ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭ ŀǎ ŎƭǳŜǎ ƭƛƪŜ άŦƛƴŘ ǘƘŜ ŘƛŦŦŜǊŜƴŎŜέ ŀƴŘ άƘƻǿ Ƴŀƴȅ 

ƳƻǊŜΦέ 

     

   

       

Angus has made some delicious looking carrots; Lydia has prepared aubergines; Alfie has red onions; Finlay George 

has red peppers; Macie has made corn on the cob while !Ǌƛŀƴŀ Ƙŀǎ ƳŀŘŜ ǎƛȄ ŎƘƛƭƭƛŜǎΦ [ŜǘΩǎ ƘƻǇŜ ǘƘŜȅΩǊŜ ƴƻǘ ǘƻƻ ƘƻǘΣ 

Ariana! 

We also went outside to work on our doubles and numbers before and after! 

 

We had the numicon to hand in case we needed it. I am pleased to 

report that all our groups displayed their information in a chart or 

table before attempting to answer any of the questions, which is 

excellent!  

Meanwhile our younger children were working with vegetables this 

week. They have to find half the amount for their vegetable bowl. 

 



        

       

Language: 

As the lovely weather continued in the early part of the week, we took our sounds and tricky words outside! 

     

     

 

Macie, Lydia and Alfie 

are doing further work 

on halving! Here they 

are working out how 

many bees should go on 

each flower! 



Book skill of the week! 

       

     

      

RSPB Challenge: We went outside to collect as many colours as we could find around school. We know that 

birds are attracted to colour. They have excellent vision and see colours very well. We took our art palettes to collect 

our natural environmental colours and brought them back into school to compare what we had found! 

[ƻǘǳǎ ōƻƻƪƳŀƪƛƴƎ ǿŀǎ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΩǎ ǘƘŜƳŜΦ ²Ŝ 

have just ŎƻƴŎƭǳŘŜŘ ƻǳǊ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ōƻƻƪ ά²ƻƻŦΗέ ŀƴŘ 

so we thought we would draw some of our 

favourite parts of the story ς and on occasions 

add some little comments to accompany them! 

The children made the lotus diamonds by paper 

folding and then we added their work onto each 

section. We think they look pretty good! 

IŜǊŜΩǎ ǎƻƳŜ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǿƻǊƪ ƛƴ ǇǊƻƎǊŜǎǎΗ 

 

 


